
 

 

  

 

Welcoming our new members. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We have a great year doing some of our  

Favourite activities. 

  

The weather was perfect for our BBQ at  

Rutland Water. 

  

We went to Foss Park to do our Christmas  

Shopping. 

  

 

We ended the year with our annual trip to  

Winter Wonderland in Hyde Park London.  
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As always, it has been an absolute joy to work  

with you all.  

  

A big thank you to the trustees, Jacqui and  

Ashley for all that they do to get the grants and  

to organise our activities, the leaders, driver and  

volunteers  

  

Finally thank you to our families, carers, friends 

and all who support our work and continue to  

encourage our young adults to be part of it.  

  

If you would like to join us and you are  

over 18 years old please contact us.   

You can also like and follow us on Facebook  

and Twitter - details are below. 

  

ohcrutland@gmail.co.uk 

 

http://outofhoursclubrutland.co.uk 

  

https://www.facebook.com/OHCRutland 

 

https://www.twitter.com/OHCRutland 

 


